In conclusion may | remind you that only two people have ever attempted to argue that they
were unable to park their motorcycles in Westminster in consequence of the Council's
payment systems. Neither case was upheld, either by the Council or by the Ombudsman. An
average of 32,000 motorcycle payment transactions go via the phone payment system each
month. This can scarcely be described as ‘unanimous opposition’ to a payment method that is
now all but universally accepted by the motoring public, whether on two wheels or four.



